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19th December 2019 

 
Deputy Denis Naughten, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Naughten, 
 
Re:  PQ 30258/19 (Health) 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the status of plans to replace the CAT scan at Roscommon University 
Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
I wish to advise that there are currently no plans to replace the CT scanner at Roscommon University 
Hospital as it is in good working order, and has not reached end of life.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Mary Garvey 
General Manager 


